
July 12, 2011 Request For Bids-Snow Removal & Sanding 

SNOW REMOVAL AND SANDING 
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

 
The Town of Rosendale, Fond du Lac County will be accepting sealed bids for snow 

removal and sanding for the winter 2011-2012. We will also consider bids for a 2 
year period 2011-2013. The amount of two lane roads to be plowed and sanded is 

43.13 miles. This does include some town owned driveways. 
Sealed bids should be marked as ?Snow Removal Bid? and be mailed to Clerk, 
Roxanne Tarnow at W11324 Rose Eld Road, Ripon, WI 54971. Bids must be 

received no later than 5:00 p.m. Friday, August 5, 2011. They will be opened and 
discussed at the August 8, 2011 town board meeting. The contract may or may not 

be awarded at this time. The Town of Rosendale reserves the right to accept or 
reject any and all bids. 
Any questions can be directed to Chairman Kenneth Kamps at (920) 589-5200. 

 
Roxanne Tarnow 

Clerk/Treasurer 
Town of Rosendale 

 


